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Parazynski, Scott E. 

To: Cold. Icy 
Subject: PQ Status and Voluntary PQ Survey 

Dear Icy: 

This is to inform you that you have been Physically Qualified (PQ) for your summer deployment. Your full PQ status is 
good through 5/19/2014. 

We are conducting a voluntary customer feedback survey, and your response would be greatly appreciated: 

http:Uwww.surveymonkey.com/s.aspx?sm=olXtlACIOOb 2b9MvUqOGaTw 3d 3d 

This link is uniquely tied to this survey and your email address. Please do not forward this message. We thank you for 
your participation. 

Congratulations and have a safe season. 

Sincerely, 

Robert M. II Matt" White 
Nurse Manager 
Center for Polar Medical Operations 
Antarctic Support Contract (ASC Medical) 

Please note: If you do not wish to receive further emails from us, please click the link below, and you will be 
automatically removed from our mailing list. 
http://www.surveymonkey.com/optout.aspx?sm=olXt1ACIOOb 2b9MvUgOGaTw 3d 3d 

Levin Hall Suite 5.518 
301 University Blvd., Galveston, TX 77555-0128 
P 855-300-9704 
F 409-772-3600 
E rowhite@utmb.edu 

This electronic communication is only for use by the intended recipient(s), and should not be transmitted or 
communicated to another individual without the author's consent. Please note that most electronic communications 
made by employees ofThe University of Texas System are subject to disclosure under the Texas Public Information t 
Act. If you would like to discuss any portion of the above communication outside the electronic medium, please contact 
my office at 855-300-9704. 
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